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Parent Giving Birth is a “Mother” 

Pride goes before the fall. 

In his first year as governor, 2019, Tony Evers directed that the gay pride flag be flown over the Capitol 
and other state buildings for the month of June to honor the LGBTQ community. 
 
In June of 2021 Governor Evers signed Executive Order #121 directing all state agencies to modify forms 
to be “gender neutral” and, according to a press release dated June 28, 2021, specifically birth 
certificates to redefine mothers as “parent giving birth” and generically describe fathers as parent.”  The 
cost of these form changes to the taxpayers of the State of Wisconsin is unclear. 
 
The consequences of this extreme policy are also unclear. 
 
God is our witness and our judge. 
 
We can dismiss these changes as the actions of an extreme governor, shrug our shoulders, and say “oh 
well.”  If we choose that course of action, we are complicit in the changes. 
 
Thousands of years of human history and countless dictionaries are clear that the parent giving birth is 
the female, and specifically the mother.  The intentional redefinition by the governor in the name of 
treating people with “dignity and respect” is, in fact, disrespectful to the human race.  It is an insult to 
our collective intelligence and diminution of motherhood. 
 
Redefining words is a very slippery slope and leads to unknown consequences. 
 
You might recall that one of the central principles of the Marxist organization known as Black Lives 
Matter is to disrupt the nuclear family.  We have known for decades, if not centuries, that the nuclear 
family is the building block of a strong society.  We know that positive outcomes in children are highly 
correlated with the presence of both a mother and father at home.  What might be the motivation 
behind the desire to disrupt the nuclear family? 
 
More importantly, what are you going to do to stop the assault on the family?  Will you call or write to 
the governor?  Will you educate yourself on the truth behind the Marxist/socialist movement and its 
modern tactics? 

### 

The 97th Assembly District includes portions of the City and Village of Waukesha 

and the Towns of Genesee and Mukwonago. 


